Nichola Meehan

From:

Nichola Meehan

Sent:

Monday 29 March 2021 14:36

To:

Lucy Cradden

Subject:

RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

Dear Lucy,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your response received on 23rd March, 2021.

Yours Sincerely,

Nichola Meehan Executive Officer 01-8737135

From: Lucy Cradden < lcradden@cru.ie> Sent: Tuesday 23 March 2021 13:47

To: Nichola Meehan < N. Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Cc: Harry Molloy hmolloy@cru.ie; Roisin Cullinan rcullinan@cru.ie>

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector Project

Dear Nichola,

Please find attached our response to the updated application scoping proposal in relation to CRU consents, provided by EirGrid.

Kind regards,

Lucy

From: Nichola Meehan < N.Meehan@pleanala.ie>

Sent: 16 March 2021 13:28

To: Roisin Cullinan < rcullinan@cru.ie >; Lucy Cradden < lcradden@cru.ie >

Subject: Celtic Interconnector Project

Importance: High

CAUTION: Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files.

Dear Roisin/Lucy,

I refer to the PCI project electricity interconnection between Ireland and France. EirGrid has submitted a letter dated 12th March, 2021 (copy attached) in relation to its proposal for the scope

of material and level of detail of information to be submitted in relation to the project and CRU consents.

In relation to the proposal, you are requested to submit any comments concerning the proposal for the scope of material and level of detail of information to the PCI Unit within 2 weeks of this email i.e. by 30th March, 2021.

Yours sincerely,

Nichola Meehan PCI Unit

Nichola Meehan Executive Officer LAPS-SIDS An Bord Pleanála 64 Marlborough Street Dublin 1 D01 V902 Teil: 01-8737135

Facs: 01-873/135

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

Fógra Rúin: Tá an ríomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid atá nasctha leis faoi rún agus dírithe amháin don seolaí. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le bainisteoir an chórais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimí nochtaithe san ríomhphost seo is iad tuairimí an tseoltóra féin agus níl sé intuigthe gurb iad tuairimí An Bhoird Pleanála nó go gcloíonn siad le polasaithe ráite an Bhoird.

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

Please Note: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views or accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanála.

Smaoinigh ar an timpeallacht sula ndéanann tú an ríomhphost seo a phriontáil. Please consider the Environment before printing this mail.

Protecting the Public Interest in Water, Energy and Energy Safety

I sent this email at a time that suited me. I don't expect you to respond to my email outside of your working hours

The information transmitted is private and intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, commercially sensitive and/or privileged material. Any review, re transmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. CRU accepts no liability for actions or effects based on the prohibited usage of this

CRU is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this conthis in error, please contact the sender and permanently delete the material from any computer.	ommunication nor for any delay in its receipt. If you rece	ived
2		

